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VISION 

Leading higher 

education institution 

serving the ASEAN 

community with 

quality, innovative  
and  

culture-sensitive 
programs 

 

MISSION 

• Provides need-based 

tertiary and advanced 

programs in 

Agriculture, 

Education and allied 

fields; 

• Undertakes applied 
research, extension 

and production 
services 

that yield - workable 
and durable  

solutions to sector 
specific 

challenges, thus 
improving the socio-

economic 
 well- being of 

identified  
communities 

 

CORE VALUES 

Justice, Peace and  

 Unity 

Hope, Honesty and   

                  Humility 

Credibility and Integrity 

Social Responsibility   

                  and Interfaith  
                  Dialogue 

Collaboration and   

      Shared Competence 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Bidding No. PB24-17-1 
Reference No.  10698670 

Notice of Postponement 

 

 

 Supply and delivery of 500Mbps leased line internet 
access via fiber optic cable or IPRAN at J.H. Cerilles State 

College - Dumingag Campus, Caridad, Duming 
April 17, 2024 

 
 

We hope this message finds you well. Due to unforeseen circumstances, we 
regret to announce the postponement of our Bid Opening This coming April 
17, 2024, and it will be rescheduled to April 19, 2024, @ DSA Conference 
Room, 9:00 AM. 
 
Due to the Conflict of Schedules of the Members of the Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC), it is impossible to achieve a quorum as required by our 
bylaws. and we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this 
postponement may cause. 
 
In the meantime, should you have any questions or require further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact us through our Head 
Secretariat, Abdulrahman N. Polo (09161170397) 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 
         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         For your guidance.  
 
 

JOEL M. SABELLANO JR,. DVM 

BAC Chairman 
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